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Quaker Valley Rotary

Meeting Minutes
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September 10, 2020

Attendance:
Absent:  Sid, Matt, Kevin
Guests:
Bill Bauman, TJ Hill, Tim Tobias and Caleb Fisher
Meeting called to order by President Ed Fischl at 6:05 PM.  The 9/3 minutes were approved as written
· Treasurer’s Report
· Ed requested that Sid change the reporting format going forward to include YTD donations
· Dictionary Project
· Graeme ordered the dictionaries at a cost of $576.  They are expected to arrive within the next few weeks.
· Labels are ready for pick up at R&S Specialties

· Halloween Parade
· There will not be a full parade this year but we can pass out treat bags on Borough property; however, we cannot assemble the bags at the Borough building.  Wayne and Scott will contact the Fire Department to ascertain if they can accommodate us.
· Due to PA state regulations, we will need to educate the public on procedures for a successful parade.  Jim, Scott and Wayne are rewriting the vendor letter and will present a revised letter next week

· Another option would be a non-contact drive-by option to pass out the treat bags

· We’re planning on 400 total bags and overall expenses will be less

· Paul Harris Awards
· Charlie announced that 4 redemption forms for Ed, Matt, Scott, and Bob Bagans were sent to Rotary International on 9/7
· We have 2,000 more award points through the District than through RI because points awarded through District are not tracked by RI.  Sam suggested that, in the future, we should redeem our District points prior to going to RI

· Two birthdays in August:  Jim and Wayne, who were fined $5 each after the club sang Happy Birthday to both
· New Business

· Dave Yugar is working on a sponsorship letter to raise the club’s profile and charitable endeavors

· Ed appointed a new projects committee with Wayne Hyjak and Scott Zaner as co-chairs

· Scott suggested establishing a most-improved student award at the elementary level which will further discussed at an upcoming meeting

· Wayne and Rich suggested we purchase a banner for QVHS football games promoting our club

· Scott reported that our large presentation checks should arrive soon

· Starting 10/1, we will discontinue our picnic meetings and Wayne suggested we are careful with reporting headcount to the Speakeasy due to covid-19 occupancy guidelines
